: STATE OF NEW MEX._ O
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE
GARY E. JOHNSON JENNIFER SALISBURY
GOVERNOR CABINET SECRETARY

January 8, 1997

Rand Carroll, Legal Bureau
0il Conservation Division
2040 S. Pacheco Street
Santa Fe NM 87505

Re: Well Plugging, George J. Crosby, Wilson #1, Ut E-13-10-24

Dear Rand;

We recammend the above captioned well be plugged to protect
fresh waters of the state of New Mexico, the environment and
correlative rights in the area.

This well is located just off of the truck bypass on the east
side of Roswell N.M. The diameter of the pipe is large enough
for a child to fall into the well. We should move on this as
soon as possible.

Yours Truly

A

D. Ray Smith
Field Rep II



